
HELP IS HERE!! Caring for People who 
have Dementia

Anne P. Hill, JD, is co-author of the Help is Here book series. The first book, Help is Here: 
When someone you love has dementia, was written specifically for family caregivers. 
Anne will discuss dementia, how it impacts families and specific ways that family 
caregivers can communicate with and care more effectively for a family member who has 
dementia so there are more happy days. 

The second portion of the presentation will focus on why the frontline care staff, 
including not only the caregivers but also the maintenance, housekeeping and dining 
room staff, at senior residences are so critically important to residents who have 
dementia. Anne will discuss how frontline staff better care for residents with dementia 
and recognize when they are in distress, topics covered in the second book, Help is Here: 
When a Resident has Dementia. 

Location
Laurelhurst Village 
3060 SE Stark St.
Portland, OR 97214

The Help is Here book series is co-authored by Marian O. Hodges, MD, MPH, who is 
Medical Director for Senior Health Program at Providence Health & Services, Oregon 
and Anne P. Hill, JD. Copies of the books will be available at the presentation (cash or 
checks only) or at www.dementiahelpishere.org. 

You are invited to a special dementia education for people who 
care for those who have dementia. Come learn about dementia and 
effective strategies to better care. 

Hosted by Laurelhurst Village and Providence Hospice.

Tuesday, March 21, 2017       6:30 – 8 p.m. 
(Registration at 6 p.m.)

This event is free. RSVP’s are not 
necessary, but are appreciated and can 
be made by calling 503-535-4700.


